


WH&S 
 
Purchase of new tractor  
Recommendation to buy the Vinetech Option and ask if we can receive a greater 



 All Curriculum SSOs will develop their capacity in using a consistent approach to teaching writing.  It was 
exciting that at the Pupil Free Day and at Staff Meetings our Curriculum/Classroom SSOs are learning 
alongside our teachers ʹ we are not having separate learning sessions. 

 
We have begun some work on a 



Big Question 1:  Do we have 10 Year Level Managers paid as teachers with one line release OR do we have 5 Year 
Level Coordinators paid as B1 which provides one line release? 
Big Question 2: Do we maintain the current leadership model OR do we have 4 Assistant Principals across the 
Mainstream and Disability Unit and 8 B1 Coordinators in Mainstream and 1 Coordinator in the Disability Unit? 

o Buildings Upgrade ʹ Year 7 Works ʹ we have had a recent visit from the Project Officer associated with 
ŽƵƌ�ƐĐŚŽŽů͛Ɛ�ĐĂƉŝƚĂů�ǁŽƌŬƐ�ŝŶ�ƉƌĞƉĂƌĂƚŝŽŶ�ĨŽƌ�zĞĂƌ�ϳƐ�ŝŶ�ϮϬϮϮ�ĚŝĚ�Ă�ǁĂůŬ�ĂƌŽƵŶĚ�ƚŚĞ�ƐĐŚŽŽů�ǁŝƚŚ��ŶŶ-
Marie, Andrew D and myself.  She will now go back and write up a scope of works that she will present to 
us. The scope is based on the Year 7 students being secondary students and looking at the spaces that we 
have available to provide learning for them.  We await the outcome of this scope of works. 

o STEM Update 
 New STEM building will be opened in May 
 Chris Gambell and myself are completing a STEM Evaluation Grant Report to reflect on learnings 

from undertaking 2 projects in 2018 ʹ one with coding and Hummingbird Kits and one with an 
authentic problem with the Barossa Council 

o School Culture ʹ we are undertaking some work on school culture with a focus in the following areas: 
 Decision Making Policy is being reviewed and will be put to staff early term 2 
 Revisiting as a whole staff 

 Positive Behaviours for Learning/Restorative Practices/Behaviour Code - Andrew 
Dickinson and Ann Hargreaves are leading this work ʹ in its early stages 

 Grievance Procedures and Bullying and Harassment Policy ʹ some shared work on how to start a 
critical conversation ʹ Andrew Dickinson and Ann Hargreaves led a session on critical 
conversations at the Pupil Free Day 

 Social Committee names and role to be revisited ʹ has become very active 
 Staff Induction Policy to be reviewed ʹ Ann Hargreaves to lead this work 
 Reviewing what happens in week 9, term 4 ʹ Andrew Dickinson has called for volunteers to be 

part of this working party. 
 Developing a School Charter will be a piece of work that follows this initial work. 

Moved: Karen Underwood  Seconded: John Martens 
 

- SRC ʹreport ʹ see attached 
o Discussion about how to manage pedestrian crossing and how students are not crossing at the lights. The 

council and school is in discussion. 
- Subcommittees 

o Circulation of what is involved in each committee to be circulated by next meeting  

 Canteen 

 Finance - Peter Lange, Tarnya to fill in next finance meeting 

 Buildings & Grounds ʹ Tractor and tree audit were discussed. Digital School Sign also discussed but 
still at around 50% of funds. Need financial confirmation of numbers before commitment. Still will 
require council and/or state approval. 

 Fundraising Committee 

 Wine Committee ʹ licence required for musical interval (A-M Ward) Volume down therefore no 
chardonnay this year but Riesling to be begun in future years. White wine currently not to standard 
and is under review. Secondary plan would be to sell to Tarac. 
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